
 

 

 

Dated 27th April 2020 
 
To, 
The Surveillance Department, 
BSE Limited, 
PJ Tower, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai 400 001 

BSE Scrip Code :526947 
 
 
 Kind Atten. : Ms Kruti Shah 
 
Subject Clarification on Price Movement 
 

Ref. Your e-mail/letter no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/NK/ 2020-2021 / 356 dated   27April,2020 

 
Dear Madam, 
 
This is with reference to your captioned e-mail/letter seeking our response on the 
significant movement in the price of La Opala RG Limited ("the Company''), in recent 
past. 
 
In this regard, we wish to clarify that there is no information / announcement (including 
impending announcement) having a bearing on the operation/performance of the 
Company at this point of time which in our opinion needs to be reported / disclosed 
which may have bearing on the movement of price of the Company's scrip. 
 
We further request you to note that since the shares of the company are freely traded 
on the Stock Exchanges , the company will not be in position to comment on the 
movement in share price of the company 
 
This is for your information and record 
 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For La Opala RG Limited 
 
(Alok Pandey) 
CFO and Company Secretary 
 


